
 

 

July 25, 2022 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

RFQ NO. 952-0610-23 

Providers of Technical Assistance and Evaluation Services for 

Certified Nursing Assistants Program 

 

The Workforce Development Board (WDB) of Solano County has completed its evaluation of 

proposals in response to this RFQ.  

 

Duane Morris is the apparent best-evaluated proposer that the WDB will consider for contract. 

This notice is not an acceptance of any offer, and the WDB retains the right to reject any proposal, 

to expand add stipulations and terms and conditions, deemed to be in the best interest of the 

WDB during final contract negotiations.  

 

This notice shall not create rights, interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best-

evaluated proposer(s) or any vendor. No proposer shall acquire any such rights unless and until 

a contract is fully-signed by the appropriate WDB and County officials. 

 

Tracy White 

Tracy White 

Planning & Contracts Manager 


